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                         Friday, 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Next week is DT and Music week at Grand Avenue. Each year group will be designing and making their own 
'instruments' using resources commonly found around the home.  
 
Please can you send your child in with the object/s from the list below (specific to their year group). If you 
are able to provide any spares, we would greatly appreciate it.  
 
EYFS: x2 empty yoghurt pots OR a plastic bottle (approx. 500ml)  
Year 1: Bottle caps (plastic or metal) x2 
Year 2: Tin can drums  
Year 3: Kitchen roll tube  
Year 4: Rubber bands x2   
Year 5: Kitchen roll tube  
 
We ask that your child comes into school with these on Monday or Tuesday next week.  
 
We look forward to sharing their designs with you in the near future.  
  
Many thanks, 

    

Miss Villar  
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